
PETITIONING SEFTON COUNCIL
Give Rimrose Valley Country Park

"Local Green Space" Special Protection

Rimrose Valley Country Park has been of special importance to the local communities of Bootle, Litherland,
Ford, Netherton, Thornton, Crosby and Waterloo for hundreds of years, and now our cherished green
space is more important to the people than ever before with the plans for increased traffic, air and noise
pollution generated by the Peel Ports docks expansion.

We are standing up for Rimrose Valley so that it will be designated as a “Local Green Space”, which is the
legal recognition it deserves as a place of particular and special importance to our local communities.
Rimrose Valley must not be harmed or built on in any way, as to do so will be very damaging to our
communities, our health and our future.

Please sign this petition to add your voice.

YOUR NAME ADDRESS EMAIL SIGNATURE

PLEASE DROP PETITIONS OFF AT 4 KINROSS ROAD, WATERLOO, L22 1RS

Become a Rimrose Valley Friend -
www.rimrosevalleyfriends.org/join


